5th November, 1964.

Mr. S. Mollenhaur,
Warburton Ranges Mission,
via LEOHDM; Walks

Dear Mr. Mollenhaur,

We arrived back safely on Monday night after a very successful
trips Thank you Very mch for all the go~operation which you and
the members of your staff gave to us while ve were at Warburton.

I notice on going through my accounts that, in error, we omitted
to pay for 1 = 6 x 16 inner tube, and 1 large and 1 small bottle of
gordial, which were booked down to us at the store, and in addition
1 bottle of turpentine which was given to us by the Sisters, from the
hospital supply. If you will send me an account for these, I will
see that you get a cheque immediately.

I hope that you received the two cheques from Mr, Green drawn on
Mr. Scott's mccount, for the momey which was loaned to us for the
purpose of purchasing the Aboriginal sacred boards and law sticks.

Please give my kindest regards to your wife.

Yours sincerely,

R.Ls KIRK,.




